
 

 
 

 
 
Greeting Comrades,  
  If you missed the Quilts of Valor 
Ceremony, you missed a very 
touching day. I want to thank all 
that were there, and the ladies that 
participated on Quilts of Valor 
National Sewing Day. If you are a 
Pool or Poker player, we have it 
scheduled in March, but there will 
not be a Darts Tourney or MOCA 
Bingo this month. Check the 
calendar for the dates and times. 
Everyone enjoys the competition 
and the comradery of their fellow 
members. 
  We were allowed to return to the 
VA Hospital in Hampton on 
Valentine’s Day. 10 of us were 
able to drop off Valentine’s Day 
Cards. The Derby-n-Dance Party 
was a hit and we will be doing this 
again soon. Proceeds from this 
event will go to our Hospital Fund.   
 Our MOC/MOCA Casino Night 
is on March 4th, so get your tickets 
soon! We will be marching in the 
St. Patrick’s Day Parade in 
Norfolk on March 18th. Show 
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Non-Smoking Facility - Outside Smoking Accommodations Available 

time is 9:00 A.M. Anyone wanting 
to be recognized as members or 
supporters of the Veterans of 
Foreign Wars is welcome to join 
us as we march in the parade.  
  We had some great entertainment 
on the Friday nights in February. 
As of publication time, DJ 
Shannon is scheduled for March 
17th, which also is St. Patrick’s 
Day! Check the online calendar to 
see who is entertaining and enjoy 
some music, dancing, and our 
Shrimp Special. Our Cootie 
Breakfasts are still going strong. 
In March they’re on the 5th and 
19th, from 8:30-11a.m. I still bet 
you can’t find a better deal in 
town, and all the proceeds go to 
our Hospital Fund. Please join us 
and support our breakfast teams. If 
you want to volunteer, you are 
always welcome to come and help. 
   We will open nominations for 
the elected Post Officers at our 
March 7th meeting. Elections will 

be held in April. If you are 
interested in becoming an officer 
or getting more involved in Post 

functions, please contact one of 
the current Officers and attend our 
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 2022 - 2023 OFFICERS 

2023 Membership Goal: 1975 
Current Status: 1961 Members 

 

Post Commander……………….…..John W. Flavin 
Sr. Vice Commander………....……Jennifer Cuevas 
Jr. Vice Commander…………..…James Wikkerink  

Quartermaster………...….……..… John H. Phillips 
Chaplain……………………………...Mary Benson  
House Committee Chairman……. Steven E. Graves 
Service Officer……………………. Troy J. Wagers 
Surgeon…………………….…..... Neil A. Siegfried  
Judge Advocate ……......….…..... Steven E. Graves 

 

  Auxiliary President………….… Carol G. Mueller 
  Auxiliary Sr. Vice President  ….…Dinah V. Doyle 
  Auxiliary Jr. Vice President …... Ingrid L. Epperson 
  Auxiliary Treasurer………………. Ellen Stogsdill 
  Auxiliary Chaplain.………..…..... Connie Mitchell 
  Auxiliary Conductress………..……. Jobil Bullock 

Canteen Manager ……..………. Shelly B. Hughes 
 M.O.C. Seam Squirrel…………….…. Mark Winn 
M.O.C.A. President……...……......... Norine Kune 
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ATTENDEES NEEDED 
(see any Post Officer for details)  

• House Committee Meetings:  
   March 1st /29th     6:30 PM 
 
• Pool Tournament:  
   March 4th     Noon 
 
• MOC/MOCA Casino Night:  
   March 4th    5:00—10:00 PM 
 
• MOC/MOCA Breakfast:  
   March 5th & 19th  8:30 AM  
 
• Post/Auxiliary Meetings:  
   March 7th,     7:00 PM  
 
• MOC/MOCA Meeting:  
   March 14th    6:30 PM  
  
• St. Patrick’s Day Parade 
   March 18th   9:00AM show time 
 
• Texas Hold’em:  
   March 18th     6:00PM 
 

• MOC/MOCA Dinner:  
   March 23rd / 5:00 -7:00PM 

Post 392 -  Needs You! 

COMMANDER’S  . 
CALL           . 



 

meeting. We need more of our 
younger members to step up and 
get involved, as you are the future 

of this Post and the VFW, and the 
future is now! There is a great 
supporting cast for all the officers. 
   Our Post meetings are held on 
the 1st Tuesday of the month at 
7:00 pm. Our House Committee 
meeting is the last Wednesday of 
the month at 6:30 pm. It is open to 
all members to bring up ideas and/
or concerns. You can always use 
the Suggestion Box, as the House 
Committee Chairman reads and 
responds to every signed 
suggestion/complaint. If you know 
of a member, veteran, or their 
family member that is in need or 
ill, please bring it to our attention. 
  

   Post Commander 
John Flavin 

commandervfw392@gmail.com 
757-450-0844 

 

Dates to remember 
 

3/2 Battle of Bismarck (WW II) 
started in 1943  
3/8 US Marines land at Da Nang, 
Vietnam in 1965  
3/11 US Army Corps of Engineers 
established in 1779  
3/14 US / UN forces recapture 
Seoul, Korea in 1951  
3/16 Pres. Reagan orders troops 
into Honduras in 1988  
3/17 Civil War’s Battle of Kelly’s 
Ford in 1863  
3/19 US and coalition forces 
initiate Iraq War in 2003  
3/29 Last of US troops withdraw 
from Vietnam in 1973   
 ---------------------------------------- 
 
 
 
Fellow Brother and Sisters, 
 As a reminder, the VA has 
released the following notification 
regarding Veterans in crisis in 
need of immediate treatment. 
Please share this with family and 
friends that are or have veteran 
members, as this is a huge step 
towards Veteran suicide 

prevention. From the VA: 
“Starting Jan. 17, Veterans in 
acute suicidal crisis will be able to 
go to any VA or non-VA health 
care facility for emergency health 
care at no cost – including 
inpatient or crisis residential care 
for up to 30 days and outpatient 
care for up to 90 days. Veterans do 
not need to be enrolled in the VA 
system to use this benefit.” This is 
a huge change and should be 
shared as much as possible, as we 
do what we can to reduce the 
number of Veterans suicides. You 
can read the entire announcement 
at this link: Starting Jan. 17, 
Veterans in suicidal crisis can go 
to any VA or non-VA health care 
facility for free emergency health 
care - VA News,      

Sr. Vice Commander 
Jennifer R. Cuevas 

srvice 
commandervfw392@gmail.com 

------------------------------------------ 
 

    
 
 
Greetings, Brothers and Sisters, 
  Greeting Comrades, March is 

upon us and with it I hope comes 
some warmer weather so we can 
all get out and take advantage of 

things going on at our Post. 
February was an exciting and busy 
month, with a Quilts of Valor 

Ceremony that honored some well 
deserving vets. NASCAR has 
started up again and we enjoyed 

an evening at the races with a new 
horse racing event. March is 
looking to be a busy month as 

well. We are also having our 
Annual Casino Night on March 
4th and still need some people to 

help with various tasks for that 
night too.  Signup sheets are up so 
check it out and lend a hand if you 

see something you may be 
interested in doing. One of the 
biggest events coming is the return 
of the Ocean View St. Paddy’s 
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Day Parade. If you are interested 
in being in the parade, we will 
meet at on Evans St. at Granby by 

9:00 a.m. for the start of the 
parade. We will have most of our 
regularly scheduled events this 

month as well as Sunday Breakfast 
and Thursday MOC/MOCA night 
dinner. Come out and support the 

Post for these events and enjoy not 
only the food but the company as 
well. With the warmer weather 

and longer days I am sure we will 
all be doing more outside Just 
remember to take a few minutes 

and be safe while taking care of 
those spring chores. Remember, 
Comrades, if anyone needs help, 

or knows someone who is in need, 
please let us know so we can get 
their needs met. I look forward to 

seeing everyone around the Post 
and at our upcoming events. 

Jr. Vice Commander 
James Wikkerink 

jrvice 
commandervfw392@gmail.com 

757-270-8537  
 
 
 
 

Continuous Membership 
Awards 

 

   The following individuals have 
earned     Continuous    Membership 
Awards. If you are listed below, 
please attend the next Post 
Meeting to receive your lapel pin. 
     If you are unable to attend, 
contact any Post Officer. If your 
name has not been listed and you 
believe that an award is due, 
please contact the Quartermaster. 
 

March 2023 

55 Years Continuous Service: 
Robert Freitag 

35 Years Continuous Service: 
Bobby R. Jackson, Robert W. 
Munson, Joseph V. Neary 
30 Years Continuous Service: 
Lawrence A. Dennis, Lewis S. 
Holt, David P. Nichols, Mark S. 
Wassil  

      QUARTER- 
      MASTER 

       JUNIOR VICE 
       COMMANDER 

       SENIOR VICE 
       COMMANDER 

mailto:commandervfw392@gmail.com
mailto:chaplain392@gmail.com
https://news.va.gov/news-releases/starting-jan-17-veterans-in-suicidal-crisis-can-go-to-any-va-or-non-va-health-care-facility-for-free-emergency-health-care/?fbclid=IwAR3uXpR1xm8d4qv3FG4E6752FMiuwE0AtvlQSXucJWKUSiIh91oSIqsPSq4
https://news.va.gov/news-releases/starting-jan-17-veterans-in-suicidal-crisis-can-go-to-any-va-or-non-va-health-care-facility-for-free-emergency-health-care/?fbclid=IwAR3uXpR1xm8d4qv3FG4E6752FMiuwE0AtvlQSXucJWKUSiIh91oSIqsPSq4
https://news.va.gov/news-releases/starting-jan-17-veterans-in-suicidal-crisis-can-go-to-any-va-or-non-va-health-care-facility-for-free-emergency-health-care/?fbclid=IwAR3uXpR1xm8d4qv3FG4E6752FMiuwE0AtvlQSXucJWKUSiIh91oSIqsPSq4
https://news.va.gov/news-releases/starting-jan-17-veterans-in-suicidal-crisis-can-go-to-any-va-or-non-va-health-care-facility-for-free-emergency-health-care/?fbclid=IwAR3uXpR1xm8d4qv3FG4E6752FMiuwE0AtvlQSXucJWKUSiIh91oSIqsPSq4
https://news.va.gov/news-releases/starting-jan-17-veterans-in-suicidal-crisis-can-go-to-any-va-or-non-va-health-care-facility-for-free-emergency-health-care/?fbclid=IwAR3uXpR1xm8d4qv3FG4E6752FMiuwE0AtvlQSXucJWKUSiIh91oSIqsPSq4
mailto:srvicecommandervfw392@gmail.com
mailto:srvicecommandervfw392@gmail.com
mailto:jrvicecommandervfw392@gmail.com
mailto:jrvicecommandervfw392@gmail.com
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National, we find this out only by 
checking the National Deceased 
list, which does not provide the 
deceased’s  date of death. Also, 
VFW National Headquarters often 
lists members from our Post as 
deceased without us knowing.  
Sometimes these members have 
been deceased for many years.  
When we find out that a member 
is deceased, often the members 
contact information is not up-to-
date, we are unable do a follow-up 
with the family. 
     Annually VFW National does a 
search for deceased VFW 
members. They sometimes report 
members as deceased that are still 
alive. This is a main reason to 
keep your contact information up-
to-date.  Last year, VFW National 
report 31 of our members 
deceased. I’ve been unsuccessful 
in finding the deceased date for 9 
of them as their contact 
information is out-of-date. 
     We try to maintain a permanent 
wall plaque for the names and 
dates of our deceased members.  
Please help.. 

Quartermaster 
John Phillips 
757-486-5875 

vfwpost392@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 
Greetings to all VFW Post 392 
Officers, members, and friends.  
  I greet you in the name of our 
Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.  We 
thank God for allowing us to see 
another year, let us continue to 
pray for all the military and their 
families here and abroad. 
  Let us all celebrate the month of 
March, which is considered the 
first month of spring in the 
northern half of the world.  The 
birth flower of March is the 
daffodil.  In March we also 
celebrate Women History Month 
and Lent (begins on Ash 
Wednesday and ends 
approximately six weeks later). 

         JUNIOR VICE 
         COMMANDER 

   25 Years Continuous Service: 
Steven C. Williams 
   20 Years Continuous Service: 
Michael V. Allen, Kenneth R. 
Vincent 

15 Years Continuous Service: 
James H. Hazlett 
   10 Years Continuous Service: 
Samuel G. Brown, Duane E. 
Gordon, Bradley J. Webster 
Norris, Darryl R. Sexton 
   20 Years Continuous Service: 
Hans C. Hansen, Anita M. 
Hodges, James R. Tonetti, 
Wendell L. Willey 

15 Years Continuous Service: 
Ronald E. Carden, Gregory L. 
Courtney, Henry V. Simon 
   10 Years Continuous Service: 
Ingrid T. Chenoweth, Thomas L. 
Edwards, Robert B. Girard, 
Rodney P. Owens 
 
  In order to maintain continuous 
membership eligibility in the 
VFW, you must pay your dues 
prior to the expiration date on your 
card. 
 
Thank you for your service, and 
congratulations! 

 
Membership Dues  

  Annual dues are $40.00. Annual 
Members can pay their dues at 
Post 392, online at vfw.org, or by 
mail directly to: 

VFW National Headquarters 
Third Floor, Room 316 

406 West 34th St. 
Kansas City, MO 64111 

(please include your membership#)  
  Consider changing your Annual 
Membership to a Life Membership 
and make a life long commitment 
to serving your fellow service 
members and Veterans. Life 
Installment plan is available as an 
option to the one time payment for 
Life Membership. 
------------------------------------------ 

VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT 
WWW.VFW392.ORG 

 
E-Newsletter 

 

   The Post Newsletter and 
Calendar are available online for 
free! If you are currently receiving 
a hard copy of the Newsletter via 
the USPS, we ask that you 
subscribe to our e-mailing list so  
we can reduce printing and 
mailing costs to our members. To 
view these documents online, go 
to vfw392.org and click on the 
links along the left side of the page 
to view each page. Please note that 
a Social Security Information Page 
has been added to our website. 
  On the Newsletter page, you can 
sign up to receive the monthly 
notification about the Newsletter, 
Calendar of Events, and other Post 
related communications by 
clicking on the “Subscribe  to the 
VFW Post 392 Mailing List” link. 
Ensure that you add the domain 
“vfw392.org” to your address  
book. This will prevent the Post 
emails from going to your SPAM 
folder!  
------------------------------------------ 

Updating Your Name, Address 
and Contact Information 

 

   VFW Post 392 maintains the 
name, address, phone number and 
email address for all our Post and 
Auxiliary members. If any of this 
information has changed for you 
since you joined the Post, please 
notify the Post Quartermaster 
(vfw392@gmail.com), & Adjutant 
(webmaster@vfw392.org) so we 
can update our databases. If you 
are planning on moving anytime in 
the upcoming future (often the 
case with our active duty military 
members) please contact us as 
soon as you have your new contact 
information so we can stay in 
touch with you and ensure you get 
Post information. 
  When your mailing address 
changes, be sure to fill out a USPS 
address change form, mail it in, or 
drop it off at the Post. 
DECEASED MEMBERS: Please 
contact the Post when a member is 
deceased. When members are only 
reported as deceased to VFW 

        CHAPLAIN’S 
       CORNER 

mailto:vfwpost392@gmail.com
http://vfw.org/
https://www.vfw392.org/
http://www.vfw392.org


Lent is marked by Catholics or 
other religions who are fasting, 
both from food and festivities. So 
please marked your calendars. 
  Brothers and Sisters continue to 
trust in the lord at all times and 
remember: “weeping may endure 
for a night, but joy comes in the 
morning” Psalm 30:5 (KJV) 
“Trust in the Lord with al your 
heart, and do not lean on your own 
understanding. In all your ways 
acknowledge him, and he will 
make straight your paths” 
Proverbs 3:5-5 
  Let us always meet each other 
with a smile, for the smile is the 
beginning of love. (Mother 
Theresa) 
  Remember to spend time with 
your family, friends, and loved 

ones. Live each day as if it were 
your last day.    Any issues or concerns please 

do not hesitate to reach out to me. 
Post Chaplain                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                
Mary Benson 

chaplainvfw392@gmail.com 
757-572-8233 

--------------------------------------- 

Help Us Take Care of Each 
Other    

  When you or a family member 
falls ill, are injured,  hospitalized, 
or experience the loss of a loved 
one - please contact us ASAP! It is 
important that we extend our hand 
in any way possible to aid and 
comfort our fellow Comrades and 
family in their time of need. Please 
call Post Chaplain Mary Benson or 
our Auxiliary Chaplain, Connie 
Wilson, as appropriate, at your 
first opportunity. Timely 
notification is very important to 
their mission! 
 

Illness / Injuries    
   

   Please read the Post’s Bulletin 
Board for updates of Members on 
the Illness / Injury List. 
 
   The following members have 
serious, long term illness, or 
injury, requiring continuous care:  
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Temporary Illness or Injury 
 

Shawn Pace, Home 
Barbara Grossnickle, Home 

Jocko Raine, Home 
 

  ----------------------------------------- 
TAPS 

 

JOHN J. ADAMS, UNK 
DONALD J. BERLANGER,  

30 JAN 2023 
KAREN M. OLSEN, UNK 
BERNICE HALVORSON, 

(AUX) UNK 
 

At our monthly meeting, Draping 
of the Charter is conducted, and a 
prayer of solemn tribute is given 
on behalf of our departed 
Comrades. For they are now in the 
hands of our Heavenly Father. 

 
 
 
 
Greetings, Sisters & Brothers,  
  Congratulations to all our veteran 
recipients of their Quilts of Valor.  
We also had a great showing of 
Post 392 members at the District 2 
meeting held at Smithfield Post 
8545 on February 11, 2023. 
  Congratulations to Darlene 
MacDonald, Scott MacDonald, 
Tracey Woodworth and Laura 
Santos for becoming members of 
the auxiliary.  Our next Auxiliary 
meeting will be Tuesday,  March 
7, 2023 at 7:00 pm.  Please try to 
attend our upcoming meetings so 
we can all work together for a 
successful year. Hope to see 
everyone there!!!  
  There is no Auxiliary Bake Sale 
in March.   
  The National President, Jane 
Reape, is coming to Virginia for 
our Pretty in Pink Party/Tour from 
March 3 to March 5, 2023. She 
will be having lunch at Post 392 
on Saturday, the 4th, at Noon. All 
Post and Auxiliary members are 
invited to attend this lunch.  
  We will be hosting Trivia Night 
on Monday, March 27th at 7:00 
PM and each 4th Monday after. 

  Post Sr. Vice Jennifer Cuevas is 
still taking orders for MAGA 
(Make Auxiliary Great Again) t-
shirts and sweatshirts. If you 
would like to place an order, you 
can reach her at 
Jennifer.cuevas09@hotmail.com 
or 757-353-7243. The cost of a t-
shirt is $25.00 (2XL is $30.00) 
and sweatshirts are $35.00 (2XL is 
$40.00). All profits will go to the 
Susan B. Komen Breast Cancer 
Walk she will participate in this 
year.  
  Our Chaplain Connie Mitchell 
stands by for any member who 
may need our help. Thanks for 
everything that you do for our 
Veterans and our Post!!! Feel free 
to contact me if you need 
anything. I can be reached at 757-
647-1511 or by email at 
vagal54@hotmail.com. 
                      Auxiliary President  

Carol Mueller 
vagal54@hotmail.com 

pres392@auxvfwva.org 
757-647-1511 

  
 
 
 

Total Auxiliary Members In 
Good Standing 508 

 
Continuous Auxiliary 
Membership Awards 

   

   All are requested to attend the 
next, regularly scheduled, meeting 
of the VFW Auxiliary.  

   Our Auxiliary President stands 
ready to decorate you with the 
awards indicated: 

 

March 2023 
  35 Years Continuous Service: 
Mary V. Richards 
  25 Years Continuous Service: 
Deborah R. Jones 
  20 Years Continuous Service: 
Latisha Almy, Joanie Hanna, 
Jessica A. Mahon 
  10 Years Continuous Service: 
Tina M. Gordon 
  5 Years Continuous Service: 
Katelyn Devine, Carolyn Evans 

       AUXILIARY 
       MEMBERSHIP 

      AUXILIARY    
      PRESIDENT 

mailto:chaplain392@gmail.com
mailto:Jennifer.cuevas09@hotmail.com
mailto:vagal54@hotmail.com


------------------------------------------ 
Thursday Night Dinners 

 Hours / Menu 
5:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

      

  Salad and dessert included. 
Following is the dinner menu for 
this month (call Post to confirm):  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Note: Our Thursday Night 
Dinners are normally prepared by 
an all volunteer staff. If 
volunteers are not available, then   
one of our Cooks will prepare 
items off the normal dinner menu. 
If you’d like to help with serving, 
cleanup, or dishwashing - please 
contact the Canteen Manager 
Shelly Hughes or Assistant 
Canteen Manager Teresa 
McMillion at (757) 486-5875, or 
via email at the Manager address:  
canteenmanager392@gmail.com. 
------------------------------------------ 
Our Friday Evening Dinners, 
which include our weekly 
Shrimp Special, are held from  
5:30 - 8:30 PM. These dinners 
require a few volunteers to assist 
with cooking the shrimp, taking 
orders and table service. Please 
contact the Canteen Manager or 
Assistant Manager to assist. 
------------------------------------------ 

Friday Entertainment 

  Below is the entertainment for 
March. Please come and enjoy the 
music with  your family and   
friends as scheduled on Fridays 
from 6:00 to 10:00 PM: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Social Hours 
Mon - Fri 3-6pm / Thurs 3-7pm 

Come in and enjoy our low Social 
Hour Prices to start your evening! 

 
5:30 - 8:30 PM  

EZ Peel Shrimp are back & larger! 
1/2 lb. for $8.00 / 1 lb. for $15.00. 

Fried Shrimp Dinner: $10.50 
(Prices as of Dec 1st, 2022) 

If you have comments or 
suggestions     for   our     Canteen, 
please let us know.  All written 
comments or suggestions must be 
signed for consideration! Thank 
you for your service and support! 

 
MEMBER BOTTLES 

 EFFECTIVE OCTOBER 2022:  
Members who have bottles behind 
the bar: If you haven’t used your 
bottle at least ONCE in the past 
three (3) months, your bottle/s will 
be removed and stored in the 
Commander’s Locker. Should this 
impact you, see the Bartender to 
claim it. 

Shelly Hughes 
Post 392 Canteen Manager 

757-486-5875 
canteenmanager392@gmail.com 

 
LOCKER DUES 

Locker dues expired 31 December 
2022.  You have until 31 January 
2023 to pay your dues.  If you 
haven’t paid your dues, the 
contents of these lockers will be 
removed and stored.  You will be 
required to pay for the 
replacement lock ($15.00).  The 
locker will be reassigned to 
members on the waiting list. 

 
 
 

 
Sisters & Brothers,  
Happy St. Patrick’s Day! 
  There will be no MOCA Bingo 
this month as it falls on the same 
day as the St. Patrick’s Day 
parade.  The VFW does walk in 
the parade so please come out and 
support our post. We will meet on 
Evans Street east of Granby Street 

Fridays:  Steamed Shrimp 
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Thank you for your service and 
congratulations! 

 
 

VFW Auxiliary Secretary 
Judy  Lupole 

luvedale88@verizon.net  
(757) 581-2702 

 

 
 
 

Canteen Hours 
 
Sunday-Thursday..… 1100-2200 
Friday ....……….…… 1100-2300 
Saturday-Sunday ….. 1100-2200 

   
(On Cootie Breakfast Sundays the 

Canteen opens at 1000) 
 

Kitchen Hours 
 

Monday- Kitchen closed*   
Tuesday-Thursday: 1100-1400, 
1700-1900 (subject to change) 
Friday: 1100-1400, 1730-2030 
Saturday …………….1200-1700 
Sunday ……...……….1200-1700 
 * Hot Dogs, Chili, and Pizza may 
be obtainable on Mondays, 
Saturdays, and Sundays. These air 
fryer menu items are available 
when the kitchen is closed:    

Chicken Wings, Curly Fries, 
French Fries, Jalapeno Poppers, 

Mozzarella Sticks, and 
Popcorn Chicken 

  
Weekends At The VFW 

 Start the weekend with Friday’s  
Social Hour Prices from 3-7 PM! 
The  kitchen is open  Friday, 5:30 
to 8:30 PM, “with all of our menu 
items, including our weekly 
Shrimp Special!” 
     The Canteen opens at 11:00 
AM on Saturdays and Sundays 
(10:00 AM on Sundays when 
Cootie Breakfast is served). When 
the  kitchen is closed,  we  do have 
the menu items listed above 
available on weekends.  

  Come out and enjoy a cold beer  
or beverage! We have multiple big 
screen TV's. Bring the family - the 
Canteen is smoke free and Wi-Fi 
is readily accessible. 

          CANTEEN 

     MOC/A PUP TENT  
#9 UPDATE 

Feb 3rd 

OPEN  
6-10PM 

Feb 17th 

DJ Shannon 
6-10PM 

Feb 10th 
 

OPEN 
6-10PM 

Feb 24th 

OPEN 
6-10PM  

 

March 16th, 2023 
CORNED BEEF AND 
CABBAGE—$10.00  

March 23rd, 2023 
MOC COOTIE  

LASAGNA DINNER, $9.00  

mailto:canteenmanager392@gmail.com
mailto:luvedale88@verizon.net


no later than 9:00 AM. Parking in 
the area is very limited so you will 
want to be early to get a space in 
the neighborhood.  
 Our annual Mardi Gras Fundraiser 
is March 4th, from 5-10 P.M. It 
will be another night of lots of fun 
and camaraderie.  If you haven’t 
already bought your tickets, please 
do so soon!! Please come out and 
join in on the fun. A sign-up sheet 
has been posted to fill the various 
positions open for the event. 
Please review the sheet and if 
you’re available to cover one or 
more of the positions, sign up 
now.  
  Breakfast will be held March 5th 
and 19th.  For $9.00 all you can 
eat it is one heck of bargain and 
remember this all goes to help our 
hospitalized and infirmed veterans. 
  A big thank you to all of the 
volunteers who came out to sign 
Valentine’s cards for our veterans, 

they were really appreciated.  Also 
on Valentine’s Day, a few of us 
brought treats to our First 

Responders at VB Fire Station #3, 
near the Post. The young men 
enjoyed the treats.   

  As always, thank you for all that 
you do for our veterans.  Please 
feel free to contact me if you need 

anything.  I can be reached at 
nsyuskiw@yahoo.com or 757-477
-3548  

          MOC Auxiliary President 
Norine “Nonie” Kuhn 
nsyuskiw@yahoo.com 

(757) 477-3548 
 

SCHOLARSHIPS NEWS: 
PATRIOTIC ART CONTEST 

  This is a reminder that the 
deadline for the Patriotic Art 
Contest sponsored through the 
Auxiliary of the VFW is March 
31, 2023. 
  You may recall the Young 
American Creative Patriotic Art 
contest covered both Two and 
Three-Dimensional Art. New this 
year was the separation of the two 
forms of art, giving Three-

Dimensional Art its own 
scholarship funds. 
  An Entry Form and Info sheet, 
which contains the complete rules 
and eligibility requirements, is 
available by clicking or going to  
www.vfwauxiliary.org/, clicking 
on Scholarships & Contests, and 
then click on Patriotic Art 
Contests, where you can download 
either the Two- or Three-
Dimensional Art Entry Form for 
your art project. Please note, you 
must use the proper Entry Form 
with your submission. 
  All entry forms MUST be 
received by the Post no later than 
March 31, 2023.  
  For this competition, your 
Entry Form and documentation 
must be mailed to or dropped 
off at the following address: 
 
VFW POST 392 
Attn:  Scholarships 
2408 Bowland Parkway 
Virginia Beach, VA 23454 
 

Connie Mitchell 
Scholarship Chairperson 

 
 
 
 

  
 

Newsletter Advertising  

All ads are paid advertisements, 
and are not endorsed by the  
Veterans of Foreign Wars 

 

 VFW Post 392 offers advertising 
space   in    our    newsletter. Our 
monthly circulation is over 2000. 
All ads must be submitted and 
approved by the Post prior to the 
15th of each month. If you are 
interested in advertising, please 
contact the Quartermaster. 
------------------------------------------ 

State of Virginia 
Veterans Affairs 

Representative Moved To 
   

  Pembroke Office Park 
293 Independence Blvd. 

Pembroke Five, Suite 109 
Virginia Beach, VA 23462 

Office: (757) 552-1884 
------------------------------------------ 

Legal Aid Office  
   

Veteran Free Legal Services 
Estate Planning, Consumer 
matters, public benefits, and 
family law. 
 

  David Rivard, Esq., Attorney 
   

Legal Aid Society 
of Eastern Virginia 

30 West Queen’s Way 
Hampton, Virginia 23669 
(757) 552-0026 ext. 305 

davidr@laseva.org 

----------------------------------- 

Notary Public 
 

  The following Post member is 
commissioned as Notary Public in 
the Commonwealth of Virginia: 
 
 

• Joseph G. Brady 

------------------------------------------ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Almost a century ago, the VFW 
National Home for Children began 
as a place where families left 
behind by war could remain 
together. Today, the National 
Home has evolved to meet the 
changing needs of America’s 
military and veterans’ families. 
Learn more about the National 
Home and help us support its 
important mission by visiting 
History - VFW National Home for 
Children (click link to open doc) 

Corrections    

  We welcome any comments, 
suggestions,  or  complaints        about 
errors that warrant correction.   
They  can  be  directed  to  any of  
the Post Officers, or email them 
directly to the Post Adjutant at 
 

 webmaster@VFW392.org 
------------------------------------------ 

Page 6 

     POST 
      ANNOUNCEMENTS 

mailto:nsyuskiw@yahoo.com
http://www.vfwauxiliary.org/
mailto:davidr@laseva.org
https://vfwnationalhome.org/about-us/history/
https://vfwnationalhome.org/about-us/history/
mailto:webmaster@VFW392.org


Page 7 Page 7 

    Click  the image above for more info! 

The below are paid advertisements. No endorsement or sponsorship of these advertisers by VFW Post 392 is expressed or implied. 
 

 

                                            SARA LIKENS Service Manager 
 
                                  O 757-271-1300    F 757-431-0609 
                                  3636 Virginia Beach Blvd-SUITE 115,  
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                                  www.NeptuneCremationofVirginia.com   

 

NO ONE DOES MORE 
FOR VETERANS 

http://7dayrealtor.com/
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• Cootie Dinner—
Lasagna & Salad           
1700-1900 
$9.00 

 

  

 

 

        SUN                 MON                  TUE                  WED                  THU                  FRI                   SAT      

4  FEB 26 2     28  

15 

23 24 

16 17 

25 

18 

9 10 11 

12 

     6  7 8 

26 

14 

APR 1 

20 

13 

21 

       MAR 1 

28 27 

22 

30 29 

   27  3 

• VFW Post and 
Aux Meetings      
7:00PM  

 

• FRA 166 Staff 
   Meeting 7:00PM 

• MOC/MOCA  
  Meeting  7:00PM  

• VVA Chapter 969 
   Meeting  7:00PM 

•   FRA 166 Branch      
    Meeting 7:00PM 

• Pool Tourney- Noon 

• Darts Tourney 1730 

• Mayor’s Vet Comm 
5:30PM  

• HRCVO 7:00PM 
• Trivia Night 7:00 
PM 

• VFW/AUX STAFF 
  Meeting: 6:30PM 

• Cootie Breakfast 
Team 1 Serving 
0830-1100 

HAPPY NEW 

YEAR! 
 
 

• Corned Beef & 
Cabbage Dinner          
1700-1900 
$10.00 
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• Pool Tourney- Noon 

• Casino Night-1700-
2200 

•  AOA Meeting       
   6:00  PM 
•  MCL Meeting     
       7:00PM 

• IOOB Meeting 
7:00PM 

•   American Legion     
    Post 110 Meeting      
    7:00PM 

Friday Night 
Shrimp 

5:30—8:30PM 
Live Entertainment  

None Scheduled 
6-10PM 

19 
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31 

• Mayor’s Vet 
Comm 5:30PM  

• HRCVO 7:00PM 
• Trivia Night 7:00 

• VVA Chapter 969 
   Meeting  7:00PM 

 • House Committee 
Meeting 6:30PM 

• American Legion 
Post 110 Meeting 
1900 

Friday Night Shrimp 
5:30—8:30PM 

Live Entertainment 
None Scheduled  

6-10PM 

Friday Night Shrimp 
5:30—8:30PM 

Live Entertainment      
None Scheduled 

6-10PM 

 

 

Friday Night 
Shrimp 

5:30—8:30PM 
Entertainment DJ 
Shannon 6-10PM 

Friday Night Shrimp 
5:30 - 8:30PM 

Live Entertainment  
None Scheduled 

6-10 PM 
 

• House Committee 
Meeting 6:30PM 

• MCL Meeting 
1900 

• Norfolk Saint 
Patrick’s Day 
Parade - 0900 show 
time 

• Texas Hold’em 1800    

• Women’s Pool 
Tourney- Noon 

• Cootie Breakfast 
Team 2         
0830-1100 

• Women’s Pool 
Tourney - Noon 
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